
Winchester Bay – June 2012 

Our Winchester Bay rally was the biggest of the 

season thus far with 39 members and guests in 23 

rigs. Father’s Day weekend was highlighted by the 

Chainsaw Carving Competition in Reedsport, OR.  

Quite a few members arrived on Thursday to take 

advantage of the opening day of carving.  Several 

members went to the Quick Carve auctions held 

each day at 5:30 and some were even successful in 

bidding for some of the art! 

As always, there was tons of food for all the meals.  

Anyone who leaves hungry at our rallies has no one 

to blame but herself.  And, we also enjoyed a great 

night out on Saturday at Griff’s in Winchester Bay.  

They have wonderful seafood and homemade cocktail 

sauce.  Love those shrimp cocktails!  

Saturday there were several game competitions – a 

putting contest on the RV Park’s putting green as well 

as a Ladder Golf competition.  Saturday night there 

was Texas Hold ‘Em Poker Tournament and playoff 

round of Square Nine, our most popular card game.  

We tried something a little unusual for Sunday Breakfast with “Bag Your Own Omelet.”  You 

know what they say about a watched pot?  Well, those pots, full of bags of omelets with a 

variety of fillings, did seem to take their own sweet time cooking the eggs.  It was only 12 

minutes you say?  It seemed like an hour of watching and waiting before being able to pour your 

omelet out on your plate and indulge. 

Sunday night, after our potluck, game winners got to choose from among a bunch of great 

prizes including 2 free nights at the Mill Casino RV Park along with a $40 food credit for the 



restaurant, free nights at other RV Parks we’ll be visiting this season, 2 free rounds of golf at 

Sunset Bay, and several donations from Porter’s RV.  We also had some silly prizes to round 

out the evening (and clean out our garage –ho ho) like plates and cups from the year 2000.  

Remember how we were all worrying that all our computer systems would crash when the 

calendar rolled over to 2000 and nothing really happened?  Some day those plates and napkins 

may be worth something – hang on to them! 

Monday morning we once again gathered for a quick cup of coffee and then said our good-byes 

until our next rally at Seaside in July. 


